
Tyler Hart, P .E., L.S. 

CONSULTING ENGINEERING AND 
LAND SURVEYING 

Phone:802-434-3217 
Fax: 802-434-3217 
Email: tylerhart@gmavt.net 

September 13, 2005 

Patrick Lowkes 
Agency of Natural Resources 
Regional Engineer 
450 Asa Bloomer State Office Building 
Rutland, VT. 05701 

RE: Certification Lot 5, Waste Water Permit VVVV-9-0682 

Dear Sir: 

P.O. Box 118 
629 Happy Hollow Road 

Huntington, Vermont 05462 
U.S.A. 

I certify that, in the exercise of my reasonable professional judgement, the installation­
related information submitted is true and correct and the potable water supply and 
wastewater systems were installed in accordance with the permitted design and all permit 
conditions, were inspected, were properly tested, and have successfully passed those 
performance tests. 

This certification is based on an inspection conducted on September 13, 2005 of the water 
and wastewater system on Lot 5 only. 

If you have any questions, please call. 

Sincet 
;J:Aart, P.E., L.S. 
Consulting Engineer 

Cc: Brian Cota 
Cota Excavating 
133 Crosby heights 
Waltham, VT. 05491 
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Tyler Hart, P.E., L.S. 

CONSULTING ENGINEERING AND 
LAND SURVEYING 

Phone:802-434-3217 
Fax: 802-434-3217 
Email: tylerhart@gmavt.net 

October 13, 2005 

Patrick Lowkes 
Agency of Natural Resources 
Regional Engineer 
450 Asa Bloomer State Office Building 
Rutland, VT. 05701 

RE: Certification Lot 3, Waste Water Permi 

Dear Sir: 

P.O. Box 118 
629 Happy Hollow Road 

Huntington, Vennont 05462 
U.S.A. 

) 

I certify that, in the exercise of my reasonable professional judgment, the installation­
related information submitted is true and correct and the potable water supply and 
wastewater systems were installed in accordance with the permitted design and all permit 
conditions, were inspected, were properly tested, and have successfully passed those 
performance tests. 

This certification is based on an inspection conducted on October 13, 2005 of the water 
and wastewater system on Lot 3 only. 

If you have any questions, please call. 

7h 
Tyl'r Hart, P.E., L.S. 
Consulting Engineer 

Cc: Mr. Charlie Graham 
29 Tanglewood Drive 
South Burlington, VT. 05403 



Tyler Hart, P .E., L.S. 

CONSULTING ENGINEERING AND 
LAND SURVEYING 

Phone:802-434-3217 
Fax: 802-434-3217 
Email: tylerhart@gmavt.net 

December 7, 2005 

Patrick Lowkes 
Agency of Natural Resources 
Regional Engineer 
450 Asa Bloomer State Office Building 
Rutland, vr. 05701 

RE: Certification Lot 2, Waste Water Permit VVW-9-0682 

Dear Sir: 

P.O. Box 118 
629 Happy Hollow Road 

Huntington, Vermont 05462 
U.S.A. 

I certify that, in the exercise of my reasonable professional judgment, the installation­
related information submitted is true and correct and the potable water supply and 
wastewater systems were installed in accordance with the permitted design and all permit 
conditions, were inspected, were properly tested, and have successfully passed those 
performance tests. 

This certification is based on an inspection conducted on December 7, 2005 of the water 
and wastewater system on Lot 2 only. 

If you have any questions, please call. 

Since;, 
;[J Hart, P.E., LS. 
Consulting Engineer 

Cc: Mr. Scott Driscoll 
P.O. Box 282 
Bristol, vr 05443 



Tyler Hart, P.E., L.S. 

CONSULTING ENGINEERING AND 
LAND SURVEYING 

Phone:802-434-3217 
Fax:802-434-3217 
Email: tylerhart@gmavt.net 

April 11, 2007 

Patrick Lowkes 
Agency of Natural Resources 
Regional Engineer 
450 Asa Bloomer State Office Building 
Rutland, VT. 05701 

RE: Certification Lot 7, Waste Water Permit \NW-9-0682 

Dear Sir: 

P.O. Box 118 
629 Happy Hollow Road 

Huntington, Vermont 05462 
U.S.A. 

. D'- 1 
L 

I certify that. in the exercise of my reasonable professional judgment, the installation­
related information submitted is true and correct and the potable water supply and 
wastewater systems were installed in accordance with the permitted design and all permit 
conditions, were inspected. were properly tested, and have successfully passed those 
performance tests. 

This certification is based on an inspection conducted on April 11, 2007 of the water and 
wastewater system on Lot 7 only. 

If you have any questions, please call. 

s?T:M1 
TylJ Hart, P.E., LS. 
Consulting Engineer 

CC: Mr. Mike LaFramboise 
2951 Munger St. 
New Haven, Vt 05472 
802-388-1322 



Tyler Hart, P.E., L.S. 

CONSULTING ENGINEERING AND 
LAND SURVEYING 

Phone: 802-434-3217 

Fax: 802-434-3217 
Email: tylerhart@gmavt.net 

November 6, 2007 

Patrick Lowkes 
Agency of Natural Resources 
Regional Engineer 
450 Asa Bloomer State Office Building 
Rutland, VT. 05701 

NOV O 8 200 

P.O. Box 118 
629 Happy Hollow Road 

Huntington, Vermont 05462 
U.S.A. 

RE: Certification Lot 6, Waste Water Permit WN-9--0682 

Dear Sir: 

_____ , __ 
I certify that, in the exercise of my reasonable professional judgment, the installation­
related information submitted is true and correct and the potable water supply and 
wastewater systems were installed in accordance with the permitted design and all permit 
conditions, were inspected, were properly tested, and have successfully passed those 
performance tests. 

This certification is based on an inspection conducted on November 6, 2007 of the water 
and wastewater system on Lot 6 only. 

If you have any questions, please call. 

-~ce~ 

Ty~ Hart, P.E., LS. 
Consulting Engineer 

CC: Ms. Susan Davis 
Habitat for Humanity 
P.O. Box 2177 
Middlebury, VT. 05753 
802-388-0400 




